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February 24, 2023

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Sanitary Sewer Overflow Reporting

RE: 5-day Follow-up Report From SSO Event on 2/20/2023
Submitted via email to: ssoadeq@adeq.state.ar.us

Submitted via email from: paul.emerson{@boarshead.com

To whom it may concern,

This letter serves as the 5-day Follow-up Report to the Sanitary Sewer Overflow (SS0O) notice reported
on February 20, 2023. Further investigation into the overflow revealed that early in the morning on the
date of the overflow, the pumps at the lift station servicing the Boar’s Head Provisions Co., Inc. facility
stopped functioning, causing the sanitary sewage to backup into our sewage system. When the city was
able to re-start the pumps, our flow had become clogged due to the stagnated flow to the lift station.
The clog was jetted, and flow resumed.

Should you have questions or concerns, please contact me at the information below.

Paul Emerson

Environmental Manager
Boar's Head Provisions Co., Inc.
804-833-7100 Ext. 3149
Paul.Emerson@boarshead.com

Sincerely
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